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October 17, 2005

Chairman Ron Jones

Tennessee Regulatory Authonty
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee

Dear Chairman Jones:
This letter concerns the customers of NuStar Communications, Corp. a reseller.

This reseller’s account 1s 1n arrears and that BellSouth has notified them that their customers will
be disconnected unless they make arrangements to correct this situation. We understand that
PCB Communications, Inc., is making efforts to become certified as a reseller and desires to
acquire NuStar’s customer base (TRA Docket 05-00274).

BellSouth 1s working with both parties in an effort to maintain service to the end users until this
proposed transition can be approved and implemented. While working to this end, however,
BellSouth cannot be placed in the position of providing service to these end users without
compensation, and therefore we reserve our right to take any necessary action to protect our
interests in this matter.

Yours truly,



